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Action Request Response 

Recommendation (Acknowledge) 
The Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) has reviewed the attached filing by Boomerang 

Wireless, LLC d/b/a enTouch Wireless, (“Boomerang”) that was filed on February 27, 2024.  

The Division recommends that the Commission Acknowledge receipt of the filing.  

Background 

On September 13, 2017, the Commission designated Boomerang as an Eligible 

Telecommunications Carrier in the State of Utah in Docket No 16-2590-01.  As part of the 

Stipulation, the company was required to file a notification with the Commission regarding 

any changes to the service offerings. 

 

To: Public Service Commission of Utah  
From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities  
   Chris Parker, Director 

Brenda Salter, Assistant Director 
Doug Wheelwright, Utility Technical Consultant Supervisor 
Casey J. Coleman, Utility Technical Consultant 

Date: March 5, 2024 
Re: Docket No. 16-2590-01, In the Matter of the Application of Boomerang Wireless, 

LLC d/b/a enTouch Wireless for Designation as a Federal Eligible 
Telecommunications Carrier in the State of Utah for the Limited Purpose of 
Offering Wireless Lifeline Service to Qualified Households (Low Income Only). 

http://www.dpu.utah.gov/
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As required by the Stipulation, Boomerang is filing the updated pricing structure for its 

minimum standard voice plan. The Division has reviewed the filing and sees no reason to 

deny the changes. Therefore, the Division recommends the Commission acknowledge the 

changes. 

 

cc: J. Andrew Gipson, Counsel to Boomerang Wireless 
Patricia Schmid, Assistant Attorney General, State of Utah 
Patrick Grecu, Assistant Attorney General, State of Utah 
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